MINNESOTA STATE UNIVERSITY

MOORHEAD.

Date:

Dear

This letter serves as a notification from International Student Services regarding the termination of your
student status with immigration. Our office record shows that you are currently out of status which means
that you no longer have a valid F-1 student status. Please note the following information:

» You are not eligible for any benefits that accompany a valid F-1 status, such as on campus work,
practical training, in-state tuition etc.

» Under the immigration regulations, you are ineligible to be employed. If you are currently
employed, you must terminate your employment immediately.

> You are still obligated to purchase the MSU Moorhead mandatory health insurance.

» Due to your immigration status, we are not obligated to consider you as an international student.
Therefore, our office has archived your student-record, reported your status to the Immigration
and stopped processing all types of data and paper work for you.

» A hold has been placed on your record. If you wish to be enrolled in classes in the future, please
sign and return this letter to our office so that we could remove the hold and allow you to register.

» If you wish to continue your education under a valid F-1 status, if you can you must apply for
reinstatement to the Department of Homeland Security/Immigration. Please contact our office for
further assistance on the procedure. You are encouraged to discuss your status with an
immigration lawyer/attorney.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Gillette

Global Engagement Director
Center for Global Engagement

I acknowledge receiving above information about my F-1 status.

Signature of the student Dragon ID Date



